From: James Nutter [mailto:James.Nutter@wypte.gov.uk]
Sent: 02 January 2013 8:48 AM

To: Waters, Les

Subject: Land Disposals by Network Rail

Dear Les,

Further to your letter dated 30™ November 2012, | can confirm that | am happy with the proposed amends to
condition 7 of Network Rail’s network licence.

Yours sincerely,

James Nutter

Rail Manager

Metro

Wellington House
40-50 Wellington Street
Leeds. LS1 2DE.

0113 2517283
07500 816431
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